
Update – Oakwood Theme Park – 11am
24/10/22

The Health and Safety Executive (HSE) is investigating an incident on the
Treetops rollercoaster at Oakwood Theme Park in Pembrokeshire. The incident
took place on Sunday October 23.

The park is currently closed to the public.

Sian Clayton, HSE’s head of operations in Wales, said: “Our inspectors  are
investigating an incident on the Treetops rollercoaster at Oakwood Theme
Park. We will provide more information when we can.”

Notes to Editors:

The Health and Safety Executive (HSE) is Britain’s national regulator1.
for workplace health and safety. We prevent work-related death, injury
and ill health through regulatory actions that range from influencing
behaviours across whole industry sectors through to targeted
interventions on individual businesses. These activities are supported
by globally recognised scientific expertise. hse.gov.uk
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